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We had a fantastic time last week in Dukes Barn. It was a pleasure to take 
your children away. They managed being away from home for three days 
really well and fully embraced all that came their way! 
The Dukes Barn staff were very impressed with how well the children 
behaved and organised themselves for the activities at such a young age! 
Well done to everyone who performed in our talent show – it was the best 
one ever! 
 
For homework this week, we would like the children to find a map of 
Russia to complete the attached sheet. The children may like to add 
any further landmarks to the map if they wish to.  
As we are now approaching the end of the year, Mary Poppins 
rehearsals will take place more often in school time, therefore we will 
not be setting any further homework. 
Times table tests will take place next Wednesday for the final time this 
year. It would be helpful for your child to keep practising these over the 
Summer holidays to keep things ticking over. 
 
May we remind you that sports day takes place on the morning of 
Wednesday 11th July followed by open afternoon on Thursday 12th July. 
 
Thank you! 
 

Please return homework to school by: Friday 6th July. 
 


